
On Friday January the 17th, Nutec staff attended a ceremony 
at the facilities of the local school called “CAM #1”, to deliver 
the money that was collected in our internal “Nutec Bazaar”; 
this activity consists in selling different articles donated by 
employees to other employees and their families, and then 
giving the collected money to a charity institution elected by 
all the participants in the bazaar.

CAM #1 is a public school devoted to provide basic skills training 
to kids with different kind of disabilities, helping them to be 
self-sufficient by learning a profession. The money we donated 
will be used to start a new training area in their facilities. 

We are proud of Nutec people´s contribution to this effort. 
Social responsibility is one of our Cultural Principles and we 
are “walking the talk”.
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